
June 9, 2021

Reply To: Eric R. Roblin
Direct Dial: 416.941.8811
E-mail: eroblin@foglers.com
Our File No. 203893

VIA E-MAIL – REGISTRAR@OEB.CA

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Sirs:

Re: Interim FIT Generator Licence Application – EB 2021-0172

On May 25, 2021 we submitted FIT Generator Licence applications on behalf of our clients, 
2825411 Ontario Inc. and 2825407 Ontario Inc. (together, the "Applicants"), together with the 
applicable fee and the required attachments.  The applications are in respect of currently 
operating projects that will be acquired the Applicants, as set forth in more detail in the 
applications.   

The parties to the transactions are proceeding with the completion of the preparation of the 
applicable closing documents, finalizing the financing arrangements and obtaining the third party 
consents for the transfers of the projects and anticipate these matters to be completed on or near
the end of June.  We understand that the typical processing time for a generator application to be 
between 60 and 90 days and in that regard we are providing this letter to request an interim 
generator licence for the Applicants.

The Applicants agree to comply with all applicable laws including, without limitation, the 
Ontario Energy Board Act (Ontario) and Electricity Act (Ontario) and all applicable Market 
Rules.

Please advise of any additional information or undertakings you require in respect of this
submission.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Yours truly,

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP

Eric R. Roblin*

*Services provided through a professional corporation

ERR/ts
Encl.




